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     Outcome Letter 

December 5th, 2019 

From: Daniel Gonzalez, IFC Judicial Committee Chair  

To: Steven Yang, Chi Phi President 

CC: Liz Jason, Assistant Dean, FSILGs 

James Reed, Assistant Dean, Student Conduct 

Dear Steven, 

This letter is to notify you of the resolution of a report filed by the MIT Police regarding the 

night of November 1th, 2019. According to the report, the officer asked about the count of 

guests in attendance at the event and realized that Chi Phi had not counted members in 

attendance as part of the count. Along with this, the officer expressed concerns about 

minimizing noise when guests are departing from the event(s) at Chi Phi. Based on this 

information, Chi Phi may have violated the following policy from the MIT Mind and Hand 

Book and the FSILG Social Events Policy. 
 

MIT Mind and Hand Book 

 II (6). Disorderly Conduct  

 

FSILG Social Events Policy 

 Social Events with Alcohol 

2. The maximum number of persons that maybe present in the fraternity house 

during an event with alcohol shall be the lesser of: 

b. The total number of members of the fraternity present at the event 

PLUS two (2) guests per PartySafe trained member attending the event,  
 

After reviewing your response, I have decided to resolve this case administratively. Based on the 

totality of the information available to me, I have found Chi Phi not responsible for violating the 

above policies. While there was some initial confusion about counting members for the 

attendance at the event, these issues were worked through with MIT Police and resolved at the 

time of the complaint.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Daniel Gonzalez Cunningham 

Judicial Committee Chair, MIT Interfraternity Council 

http://ifc.mit.edu/
mailto:ifc-exec@mit.edu

	Outcome Letter
	From: Daniel Gonzalez, IFC Judicial Committee Chair
	To: Steven Yang, Chi Phi President

